
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

Today, Karen Homsher accompanies us in worship. We are 

grateful for her musical leadership while Dianne is away. 

Chancel Choir will resume rehearsal following worship next 

Sunday, Oct. 16th.  
 

Please take a few minutes to fill out the Congregational 

Questionnaire. There are extra questionnaires at the back of the 

sanctuary Please pick up one, take it home, fill it out, and return 

it. If you are unable to worship with us in-person, we still crave 

your input. Please contact the Church Office (717-687-6619) to 

ask for a survey. We can mail one to you or send one on-line. 

 

Please join us on Sunday, October 16, 2022, for our community 

CROP Hunger Walk.  

We meet at 2 pm at the Paradise Park, Pavilion #2, to register 

and walk. We will start the walk at 2:30 pm.  

 

Trustee Workday is this coming Saturday, October 15. Bring 

tools & supplies! There will be a continental breakfast, as usual. 
 

The Trustees are pleased to report that on Monday, October 3rd a 

lease was signed for rental of the manse. We will soon welcome 

a new family as a neighbor on our church grounds. Our 

appreciation to Dave Berkhimer for facilitating this 

accomplishment and all trustees who assisted in reaching this 

goal. 
 
REMINDER: Special meeting of Session following 

worship Sunday, October 16th to review finances.  Take a 

quick break, get a drink, see anyone you need to see and let’s be 

underway by 12 noon in the conference room. *Bring a 

sandwich!! 
 
Marsha Ault’s daughter, Tasha, is undergoing assessment of 

major heart issues. Please keep her in your prayers. 
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